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World Karate Confederation 

 
 
 
 
To all         Marko Nicović 
WKC member federations 
         President 
 
        Belgrade, 4th January 2011 
 
 
 

Bulletin 1/2011 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
First of all we would like to wish you and your members a very happy and prosperous New 
Year. May the coming year also bring you every success.  
 
In a short time the WKC will take part in the 4th International Martial Art Games in Tallinn, 
Estonia. All details for the Games are published on our webpage www.wkc-org.net under the 
button “Calendar”. 
 
4th International Martial Art Games, Tallinn 23rd – 27th February 2011 
 
The minimum age for the karate competition at these Games is 14 years (Cadets). The 
different categories in the age groups Cadets, Junior and Seniors are listed under the button 
“Categories” and the karate competition rules may be found under “Event Rules”. 
 
Please register your competitors and officials only via e-mail until the 21st January 2011! This 
is the absolute deadline. Athletes will not be allowed to register or even may take part in the 
Games after the deadline. The registration form is published on the webpage under the button 
“Calendar”. There you find also the forms for accommodation and visa application.  
 
For all questions related to accommodation and visa application please contact the local 
organizer directly: 
 
Ms. Elo-Hanna Seljamaa 
seljamaa@tkd.ee  
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The various hotels are listed in the information package under “Calendar”. Please make sure 
to book your accommodation only through the Tallinn organizing committee, otherwise you 
have to pay an extra fee to the organiser (see the information package). 
 
The participation fees of 35 Euro for entry per individual category will go to and be collected 
by the local organiser, not by the WKC. 
 
The karate competition days will be on 26 and 27 February 2011, the referee and coach 
seminar (mandatory for all referees and coaches) as well as the weigh-in and personal 
registration will be on Friday, 25th February 2011. All karate participants have to arrive in 
Tallinn on 24th February 2011 the latest. 
 
We hope to meet many of the WKC member federations with their competitors as well as 
many guests from other karate federations at the Games. 
 
Please see the attached invoice for the year 2011 for your federation. You are kindly 
requested to transfer the membership fees to one of the WKC bank accounts. Please use the 
correct IBAN and BIC (swift code) of our accounts and do not forget to mention the 
abbreviation of your federation on the reference of the bank form (for example “SKU 2011”  
for  Serbian Karate Union membership fees 2011). 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
 
Marko Nicović 
President 
World Karate Confederation 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


